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Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
W/C 18.11.24 - Parents 
Evening Week  
 
19.11.24 (and every    
Tuesday until 03.12.24) - 
6KJ Swimming 
 
19.11.24 - LKS2 Altru     
Drama 
 
20.11.24 - UKS2 Altru    
Drama 
 
04.12.24 - EYFS Open Day 
 
05.12.24 - Christmas     
Dinner 
 
06.12.24 - Christmas 
Jumper Day 
 
06.12.24 - KS2 Theatre 
Trip 
 
W/C 09.12.24 - Christmas 
Performances 
 
18.12.24 - Christmas Fair 
 
20.12.24 2pm - Finish for 
Christmas 
 
 

 

15.11.24 

 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
We have had another busy week in school, with the highlight definitely being our 

School Discos yesterday! The children had a great time - as did the staff!  
On Wednesday this week, we also held our Year 6 Showcase (a mini Family Assembly) 

for parents to find out about what the children have done so far and what is coming up 
for Year 6 - namely their SAT assessments in May.  If you were unable to attend and 
would like a copy of the SATs information booklet given out, please ask the school 

office. 
Today we have had an own clothes day in school for Children in Need. A huge thank 

you to parents and carers; we have raised £373.79 due to this! 
If you are not already signed up to receive emails/app messages from Arbor, our school 

communication system, please speak to the school office. We are gradually moving 
away from paper copies of letters and Arbor is instead where you will receive               

information from us. We will also not be using ParentApp at all after Christmas, so it is 
really important parents are signed up to receive Arbor messages. 

Enjoy the weekend! 
Miss Howard 

    

THIS WEEK IN PSHE 
This week in assembly, we have focused on growth mindset and how 

we can adopt a resilient attitude towards challenges. We talked about 

times where we may have needed a growth mindset and which lessons 

we find most difficult. The children were really good at identifying the 

difference between a fixed and a growth mindset! 

In PSHE lessons, we have focused on remembrance this week. The    

children have been very thoughtful in their responses and asked really 

poignant questions. 

 
 

 

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics 
This week Year 1 have been looking at CCCVC 

and CCCVCC words.  
 

These are words with three adjacent consonants 
at the beginning of the word, e.g: 

strong, splash, split, scrap, shrink, spring, scrub 
 

Can you read the following sentence? 
They had to scrub the screen on the street. 

 
Can you also read the following tricky words? 

some, come, have, when, like 
 

Have a look for these words in your reading 
book! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 

As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. We were close to this on 
Tuesday, but not quite there. Please ensure 
your child is in school, on time, every day. 
 
 

OVERALL - 94.6% 
Monday - 93.6% 
Tuesday - 96.7% 
Wednesday - 95.4% 
Thursday -  96.5% 
Friday - 92.5% 
 
 

We had five classes over 97% attendance this 
week - 2EB, 3OK, 4CM, 6KJ and 6MC! Well 
done! 2EB and 3OK had the highest, so will 
receive Champions Breakfast  next week! 



SPOTLIGHT ON... 
PSHE 

At Wellesbourne, PSHE is embedded in all that we do to enable our children to become independent, responsible, 
healthy and confident members of society. Our PSHE curriculum has been built with the aim to support the devel-

opment of the ‘whole child’, by helping them to understand how they are developing personally and socially as well as 
promoting their social, mental and physical development. Children will be able to develop the ability to tackle the mor-
al, social and cultural issues that are part of growing up.  
 

This week in lessons we have focused on the importance subject of remembrance. We have talked about Remem-
brance Day and how this came about, as well as observing a period of silence on Monday at 11am. In classes, children 
have taken part in various activities to illustrate remembrance. 

 

  

 

 
 

CURRENTLY READING… 
 

In school, every class dedicates 15 minutes a day to reading 
for pleasure from a carefully-crafted reading spine. This allows 

children to explore new worlds, builds imagination and       
develop a lifelong long for books! 

 

4HG recommend "The Saga of Erik the Viking" by Terry 

Jones.   

Oscar really enjoyed that the book was filled with action.  Erik 

the Viking and his men set sail on their boat, The Golden 

Dragon, and face all sorts of challenges.  Nancie and Lily liked 

that every chapter was a new adventure, so it was like reading 

a new story every 

time.  Maae said that the 

characters always faced 

something tricky, but they 

survived in the end.  Liam 

added that the characters 

cared for each other and 

saved each other.    

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Daniel O Y4 - 27,764 
Most coins: Daniel O Y4 - 215,365 
Improved speed: Charlie C Y4 and Vincent S Y4 - 
Improved by 4.88 seconds 
Fastest current studio speed: Daniel O Y4 - 0.75     
seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Jaxson J Y1 - 68 minutes  
Correct answers: Jaxson J Y1 - 806 
Most coins: Jaxson J Y1 - 5,683 

Social Media Platforms 
 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks                             Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch  
Nursery - @WellesbourneNur                                                          Reception - @WellesbourneRec  

Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                                                                                     Y2 - @WellesYear2  
Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                                                                             Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4  
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                                                                             Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne  

 

We also have a Facebook Page, follow us at Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  
 

Year 3    
created 
their own 
paper 
wreaths. 

Reception  have made 
some beautiful artwork! 


